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July 30, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

As we continue to finalize our plan for reopening our school district in September, I would 

ask all families to please complete the following form indicating your intent to have your 

child return to school in September and if you will be participating in our school district 

transportation. Please complete this form no later than Friday, August 7, 2020. One form 

must be completed for every child that you have attending school in the district. 

School Reopening Intent to Return Form 

Also, I will be hosting two Town Hall Meetings with parents to review our district’s plans 

for reopening. The district reopening plan will be posted on the district website on Friday, 

July 31, 2020, if you would like to review it prior to the meeting. I will also be sending out 

a video presentation of the plan that you can view prior to the meeting as well. The Town 

Hall Meetings will take place as follows: 

Wednesday, August 5, 2020 at 7:00 PM – Elementary Parents 

Zoom Meeting Link - Elementary Town Hall Meeting 

Thursday, August 6, 2020 at 7:00 PM – Secondary Parents 

Zoom Meeting Link - Secondary Town Hall Meeting 

I hope you can join us for the meetings. I thank you for your continued patience as we work 

through this process. I will continue to keep you updated as more information becomes 

available. 

Regards,  

 

John C. McNamara 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://forms.gle/JGG3V3hZa7xGtyQo8
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85684554100
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86881865675

